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Weekly News – Wednesday 9th May 2018 

 

What’s on  

Thursday 10th May 9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course 

Friday 11th May 9:00 a.m . Early Intervention Officer (Louise Lennox)  Drop in 

Session 

  

Monday 14th May Year 6 SATs – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

9:15 a.m. – EYFS Walk to the Church 

1:15 p.m. -  Year 5 Swimming Tuition 

Tuesday 15th May Year 6 SATs – Reading 

1:15 p.m. – ‘Oliver’ Performance 

Wednesday 16th May Year 6 SATs – Arithmetic & Maths Reasoning 

6:00 p.m. – ‘Oliver’ Performance 

Thursday 17th May Year 6 SATs – Maths Reasoning Part 2 

9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course 

6:00 p.m. – ‘Oliver’ Performance 

Friday 18th May 9:00 a.m. – Starfish Class Assembly 

 

 

Early Intervention Officer 

You are invited to join Louise Lennox on Friday 11th May at 9:00 a.m. for an informal chat about 

anything ranging from routines, boundaries, behaviour in school or at home, budgets, finances or 

feeling low.  Louise can offer support/advice or signpost to services that can help.  

 

Production Tickets 

Please note that the first round of tickets have been sent home for the performances of ‘Oliver’ 

next week.  Additional ticket requests are currently being reviewed and these will be sent home by 

Friday 11th May 2018.  We apologise if your request for additional tickets is unsuccessful, but the 

hall capacity is far less than the demand for tickets. 

 

Starfish Class Assembly 

Children in the Starfish Class, would like to invite their parents/carers to join them on Friday 18th 

May 2018 at 9:00 a.m. for their class assembly. 

 

p.t.o 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
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Continued:- 

 

Awards 

Congratulations to the Eagles Class who received the award for the best attendance last week of 

100% and the Owls Class who received the award for ‘Class of the Week’ for determination in 

Maths. 

 

Thank you 

A huge thank you to everyone who helped and supported the Maypole display on Bank Holiday Monday, 

especially Mrs Dickinson who organised the event.  Despite the heat, everyone was smiling and skipping 

through all four dances. 

 

Parking 

Please could we ask all parents/carers, to take care and consideration when parking in Humberdale 

Way.  We have received complaints from residents in respect of cars parking on their driveways or 

blocking them in during and after the start/end of the school day.  Thank you 

 

Year 6 SATs 

Next week children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATs and we sent home a letter yesterday to 

parents/carers in respect of the final arrangements.  If you are unsure as to any aspect of these, 

please contact your child’s teacher.  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

21st to 24th May -   Cycle Training for Year 6 

22nd May -   Year 5 Visit to Fitzwilliam Museum 

23rd May -    Class Photographs 


